Costume information – sent: 25th January 2024

Dear Parents, 

I am currently sourcing costumes for "A Decade of Dance" which I will be gradually handing out for you to take care of until the show weekend. I will write down bullet points for what to do as I think it would be easier 

Once you have received your costume...

Try costume on and make any minor adjustments that are needed (take a photo and post on social media, not forgetting to tag DancePro Academy... wink wink)
NAME EVERYTHING
put costume on a named hanger and/or in a named bag 
Bring to the dress rehearsal, take it home
Bring to the tech rehearsal

at the tech rehearsal 
pupils arrive with their costumes > sign in > take costumes to the dressing room and leave them there for later > go and sit in the auditorium and wait for their tech run.   

After the last show, students must take ALL COSTUMES HOME
wash them - if costume allows
return the following week in your last dance class

As many costumes are hired, lost or damaged items to incur a charge of £50 which will be passed on to you should anything happen to them.

Phew... I hope this makes sense!

See you in the week :)
